
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A Second 
Chance for 
Those Who 
Have Been 

Incarcerated 
 

Sarah Walker, 
Founder:  

Minnesota Second 
Chance Coalition 

 
Sponsored by  

League of Women 
Voters 

Roseville Area 
“Individuals with criminal histories 
often struggle to find housing, 
employment, or education, 
regaining voting rights, volunteer 
in their communities, and pay for 
significant debts that arise as a 
result of their convictions and 
incarcerations.”  From Governor 
Mark Dayton’s proclamation 
declaring April 2018, Second 
Chance Month. 
 

Tuesday, August 21 
6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

Lexington Park Building 
Corner of Lexington Avenue and Cty. Road B, Roseville 


